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La Cache is crafted from the 
highest quality fruit, resulting 
in distinctive and authentic 
sparkling wines that are a true 
representation of our world 
class Margaret River region.

Margaret River is celebrated 
for its ideal winegrowing 
conditions, where premium 
parcels of fruit develop 
aromatic complexity and 
intense flavour with minimal 
intervention. Our wines are 
small batch, hand crafted 
expressions that define the 
class and sophistication of this 
region.

Each La Cache wine is crafted 
by the méthode traditionelle 
and each spends between 5 - 
8 years on lees before release.

NOTES 
With a delicate pale straw 
appearance. Displaying refined 
fruit aromas of citrus and nutty 
hints, with underlying rich 
bread and brioche characters. 
Stone fruit and citrus flavours 
jostle on the palate with 
complexities deriving from the 
extended sur lie maturation, 
yielding a wine of distinction. 

WINEMAKING  
Hand-picked in the early 
morning and carefully 
processed to retain fresh fruit 
flavours and natural acidity. 
The base wine remained 
on primary wild yeast lees 
for an extended period, 
and also underwent partial 
malolactic fermentation, 
adding complexity of texture 
and flavour. The wine was 
then bottled traditionally for 
the secondary fermentation 
and aging on yeast lees for 
more than five years. After 
disgorging, dosage and 
dressing the wine is ready for 
your enjoyment.

VINTAGE NOTES  
The 2013 vintage was overall 
cooler than the previous 
vintages with lower than 
average yields. The cooler 
conditions exhibit a wonderful 
balance in the resulting 
wine. With a good amount of 
Marri blossom through the 
vineyards, bird damage has 
been minimal. In addition, 
disease pressure has been 
low and therefore created an 
environment ideal for grape 
growing. 

QUICK NOTES  
Vintage: 2013 
Winemakers: John Frazer  
Grape Variety: 62% Pinot Noir 
38% Chardonnay  
Bottled: May 2013  
Growing Area: Margaret River 
Alc: 12.4% TA: 5g/l pH: 3.45 
Cellar Potential: 10+ years
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